Mariel Camilo Tue, Nov 22, 4:30 PM

Tue, Nov 22, 4:30 PM

| noticed that on your website: https://www.nhwnc.net/funding/

The NC is uploading the MER along with supporting documents.

Please remove any and all supporting documents

as these may show sensitive information pertaining to board members.

If anyone would like to receive supplemental documents they would need to request a PRA request.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Best,
Mariel Camilo
Funding Representative for the North and South Valley areas

Office of the City Clerk

Administrative Services Division
Neighborhood Council Funding Program
Phone: (213) 978-1058

Website: clerk.lacity.org

General Email: clerk.ncfunding@]acity.org
Mariel Camilo

Thu, Dec 1, 4:38 PM (11 days ago)

To make it simpler do not upload any supplemental documents to the NC website.
You may continue to upload the MER only, if anyone needs to see any supplemental documentation,

they can request such information using a PRA request via:

https://recordsrequest.lacity.org/.
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